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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1583 prohibits any high deductible plan offered in the state from subjecting prescription 

drugs used to treat chronic conditions to the annual deductible established by the plan. The 

measure directs the Insurance Commissioner to promulgate rules to establish a list of qualifying 

prescription drugs in consultation with the Oklahoma Health Care Authority.  
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